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I am writing to express support for House Bill 2002, Reproductive Health and Access 

to Care. With hundreds of bills discriminating against LGBTQ+ people introduced to 

state legislatures across the country, Oregon has the chance to be a leader for 

LGBTQ+ rights and health care access. Please vote yes on HB 2002. 

-Amber Hollingsworth 


